
CHESHIRE WEST AND CHESTER BOROUGH COUNCIL
PROPOSED TRAFFIC CALMING

Notice  is  hereby  given  that  Cheshire  West  and  Chester  Borough
Council are proposing to install the following traffic calming measures
on Jack Lane & Niddries Lane, Moulton:

Schedule 1

Jack Lane, Moulton – A traffic calming build-out will be installed
along Jack Lane just south of Purcell Place, this build-out will give
priority to drivers travelling south down Jack Lane out of Moulton,

forcing drivers travelling north down Jack Lane towards Moulton to
slow down and give way.

Schedule 2

Jack Lane & Niddries Lane, Moulton – A junction table will be
constructed on the Niddries Lane and Jack Lane junction, causing
drivers travelling north and south down Jack Lane to slow down as

well as drivers exiting Niddries Lane onto Jack Lane.

All works will be conducted in accordance with Section 90A of the Highways
Act 1980.

Please email  highways@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk if you would like to
request a copy of the proposed traffic calming measures.

All  objections  and  other  representations  relating  to  the  traffic  calming
proposals must be made in writing to the undersigned by 15th December 2022
and objections must specify the grounds on which they are made.
 
24th November 2022

Andy Bithell 
Senior Manager Asset and Network
Cheshire West and Chester Council 
Highways Depot
Browning Way
Woodford Park
Winsford
Cheshire
CW7 2RB

Tel: 0300 123 7036
Email: Highways@Cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk


